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Mr. John Cheever 
Cedar Lane 
Ossining, NY 10562 

Dear Mr. Cheever: 

July 27, 1977 

It is an unhappy circumstance of my presidency that 
I am off-campu s during some of our best events. I was 
terribly disappointed not to meet and hear you last Thursday. 

Now I also learn that you contributed your fee to the 
Workshops. We are deeply grateful for your diverse forms 
of support. 

I hope I have not missed my only opportunity to 
meet you at Bennington and look forward to a future visit. 

JSM/jw 

Cordially, 

Joseph S. Murphy 
President 


